THE RESTAURANT STORE

1111 EATON STREET
KEY WEST, FLORIDA 33040
(305) 296-6398
FAX 296-7233

infomevwestehel rom

H
RESTAURANT
S-T-O-R-E

11/9/16

Mayor and Commissioners

I’m all for increasing the number of transportation licenses to
help better serve our community and our visitors. That being said,
our effort cannot just stop there.

We have to adopt the next generation of public transportation
solutions. That means re-writing our transportation ordinance to
include the current wave and future developments in ride share
technologies. Our City Attorney should be directed to work in concert
with the County Attorney in crafting this law. It would be a mistake to
allow Tallahassee to develop this for us. We need our own unique
solution and the time is now.

Ride share technology is the future. It is currently being used in
hundreds of communities worldwide. We just adopt current best
practices and step into the now rather than linger in the past.

Our residents deserve this, our visitors expect this and if we keep
kicking this can down the road we will be making a monumental
mistake.

Sincerely,
Richard Tallmadge



